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Dear Customer: 
 
We will be repaving the bus intermodal area at El Cerrito Del Norte station. This 
work will start on October 1 and will last about 7 weeks. The work will be 
completed in 3 Phases.  
 
During each phase of the repaving process, buses that normally use the closed 
section will be relocated to other temporary stops. Please see the map on the 
back of this bulletin for the temporary bus locations. 
 
Please pay attention to signage in the area.  All parking rules will be enforced.  
 
For more information about BART, please visit us on the web at www.bart.gov, 
text “BART go” to 878787 or call 511. For more information about AC Transit 
service, please go to www.actransit.org 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit 
Information Center at (510) 465-2278. 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART 
Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 (510) 465-2278。 

통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de 
tránsito del BART al (510) 465-2278.  
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin 
Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 

REPAVING WORK AT 
EL CERRITO DEL NORTE STATION 

BEGINNING OCTOBER 1, 2012 
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Bus Stop Locations for Each Phase of Work 


